Dr. "Phog" Allen,
K U,

Lawrence, Kans.

Dear Dr. Allen:- Am very soory to bother you but am afraid that you might leave for a vacation and then I could not talk to you for some time.

Have still heard nothing from Arthur Spangberg. I wrote to his commanding officer at Camp Robinson and he wrote to the head of the Red Cross here in Lawrence. They tell me that Arthur was put on his honor to pay me but of course that will never happen. Thought perhaps you might be able to get in touch with Mr. Kollender and through him help me to get my money.

Another thing. We are just two blocks down I4th street at I4th and Ohio and I was wondering if you could in any way send me some of your boys to board and room. Still can take some boys to room and just any number to board. Should like to have a large boarding club. If I can get enough boys then I can use more boys to wait tables and wash dishes and thus help a larger number of boys. There are so many boys come to me for help but I can do nothing more unless I get the boys to board.

There is a Mr. Morris who lives just south of us and he told me that he had made arrangments last year already with the college to getso many boys at \$27.50.

I knew nothing of any thing like taht However, I had a number of your boys eating here but I need many more If it is possible for you to do anything for me I surely would appreciate it.

Clarence Miller one of your boys washes dishes and he can tell you about us.

Marvin Vandeveer and Bob Abrahams as well as Larry Johnson ate here and are coming back, so if I could get more of the boys I would be glad.

Our rates have to raise this Fall because of the high prices and will be \$5.00 per week plus the tax. Rooms will be \$8 and \$10 according to location.

If you can do anything we will be very thankful.

Sincerely Jaylor May Taylor,
Mrs. John E. Taylor,
1400 Ohio

Lawrence, Kans.

Phone 56.